
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
April 11, 2013 

 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 

 
Attention:  Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

 
Dear Ms Walli: 

 
 

Re:  EB-2013-0053 Intervenor Status Request – Hydro One Leave to 
Construct – Transmission – Kitchener-Waterloo-Cambridge-Guelph Area 

 
 

Pursuant to the OEB’s Notice of Application and Written Hearing of April 1, 2013, 

Waterloo North Hydro Inc. (WNH) is requesting Intervenor Status in the Hydro One 

Networks Inc. for Leave to Construct Upgraded Electricity Transmission Line Facilities 

in the Kitchener-Waterloo-Cambridge-Guelph Area Proceeding, File EB-2013-0053. 

 

WNH has previously forwarded an electronic filing of this letter through the Board’s web 

portal.  

 

WNH will not be seeking cost awards. 

 

If there are any questions, please contact Chris Amos at 519-888-5541, 

camos@wnhydro.com  or Herb Haller at 519-888-5568, hhaller@wnhydro.com . 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Original Signed By 

 
Albert P. Singh, MBA, CGA 

PO Box 640 
300 Northfield Drive East 

Waterloo ON  N2J 4A3 
Telephone  519-888-5542  

Fax  519-886-8592 

E-mail  asingh@wnhydro.com 

www.wnhydro.com 
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